
July 1, 2006 
 
Dr. Christopher Williams will close his Kerrville practice effective August 2006.  It has been a 
great pleasure providing healthcare in Kerrville and we are sad to have to relocate to a different area. 
 
As of July 31, 2006, we will temporarily relocate our practice operations to Ingram, Texas.  All visits 
and office inquiries will be by previously scheduled appointment only.  Unfortunately, we will not be 
able to accommodate any walk-in patients at that location.  We will not be able to provide care for 
anyone without a previously scheduled appointment for the last two weeks of August after August 7, 
2006. We will close our Kerr County practice completely on August 27, 2006. 
 
Our office can be contacted at our regular numbers until July 31.  Effective July 31, the office phone 
number will be (214) 769-1459.  Our fax number will be (214) 722-1545.  Our contact address after 
July 31 will be P.O. Box 859; Ingram, Texas 78025.  All future correspondence should use these 
numbers and address. 
 
Several fine local doctors have reported availability in their practice for our former patients.  Contact 
information for several physicians is listed below.  Of course, you may seek care from other doctors if 
you like.  Sid Peterson Hospital does offer a doctor referral line that can help you by giving names of 
doctors in the area who are currently accepting new patients.  They can be reached at (830) 258-7630. 
We encourage you to establish care with a new physician as soon as possible.   
 
Contact Information for physicians reporting willingness to see some of Dr. Williams’ former patients: 
Mark Fitzgerald, M.D.  401 Junction Highway; Kerrville, TX 78028   (830) 896-9792 
Gerald Price, M.D.   710 Water Street, Suite 706; Kerrville, TX 78028   (830) 895-8622 
James Graham, M.D.  708 Hill Country Dr., Suite 300A; Kerrville, TX 78028  (830) 896-4433 
Family Practice Associates  220 Wesley Dr; Kerrville, TX 78028      (830) 896-4711 
 
Your medical records are confidential and we are required to maintain them according to state 
regulations.  A copy of your records or portions thereof can only be transferred to another doctor, 
yourself, or other persons that you delegate through your permission.  Dr. Williams will maintain your 
records on file and will transfer copies with appropriate consent.  You may use our website 
(www.DrChrisWilliams.com) to download a request and release form or you may request a form from 
our office.  Requests should be mailed or faxed to the appropriate numbers listed above.  In order to 
save expense, paper, and time, we would encourage you to request Dr. Williams transfer only the 
pertinent and recent information from your records.   We may require appropriate fees for the copy and 
transfer of your records. 
 
Our schedule is already quite full and we may not be able to accommodate all requests for 
appointments with Dr. Williams before his departure.  We may arrange visits with Dr. Williams or 
help arrange a visit with a covering physician through August 13, 2006.  After that date, Dr. Williams 
will no longer be able to provide unscheduled care as he finalizes the close of his practice. 
 
Thank you again for your loyalty and support.  It has truly been a pleasure to work with you in 
providing healthcare.  Our hopes and thoughts will remain with you and we wish you the best in the 
future. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christopher Williams, M.D. 
 
 
   

http://www.drchriswilliams.com/

